
NEW RECYCLING AND COMPOST PROGRAMS FOR 2021 

March 22, 2021 - For Immediate Release: 

The RM of Stanley is adding a few more services for residents when it comes to waste disposal. 

New for 2021: 

• Recycling Program 

• Branch Drop Off 

• Compost Drop Off 

Recycling 

A new 2-part recycling program is taking shape in 2021 as follows: 

• Now open - Recycling drop off depot at the (MWM) Municipal Waste Management location at 

456 Jefferson St. Morden for Stanley residents/business to drop off recycling at no cost. 

• Beginning in July 2021 there will be a residential recycling curbside cart system for villages and 

certain residential cluster areas. This will be a bi-weekly pickup system utilizing the 360 litre roll 

out carts. More information will be provided in the next few weeks to residents who will be 

receiving the curbside service. 

The RM notes that the recycling drop off depot in Winkler at Gateway Resources remains available for 

residents to drop off recycling.  

Council wanted to ensure all residents & business in Stanley had an option to dispose of their recycling 

with no direct cost. 

The RM is estimating approximately 70% of the population will be serviced with curbside cart service, 

through this program. Any properties not serviced with the curbside program can utilize the drop off 

depots in Morden or Winkler. 

Branches 

• Residential tree/branch drop off is now available at SWAMP landfill for Stanley residents at no 

cost.  

Compost 

• Starting April 1st residential compost drop off (leaf, lawn, garden, kitchen) is available for Stanley 

residents at no cost with a voucher provided by the RM. 

• Residents will need to pick up vouchers from the RM of Stanley office which would then be 

presented to Penner Waste at the time of delivery.  


